From:

G A Tubo

Sent:

Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:14 PM

To:

SCUSD Public Comment

Subject:

public comment 11/4/21 item 9.1

Warning! This message originates from OUTSIDE the District's email system. Please verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.

Dear Board,

I anticipate a detailed presentation from CBO Ramos and look forward to hearing your questions and discussions. I hope that if any board member has any questions about what the structural deficit is or is not that they air those questions during the board meeting.

Staff are very important to the district and deserve to receive pay and benefits that are competitive to what comparable districts provide, and that allow SCUSD staff the same types of opportunities that staff in other districts have to to upgrade to a more expensive health insurance plan if that is what works best for their family.

I hope to see commitment to a future for SCUSD that is fiscally stable based on decisions made through the lens of equity for the students who live in our district.

Respectfully, Alison French-Tubo parent of two SCUSD students